 North Liberty Town Council Minutes – July 6, 2021
	The regular meeting of the North Liberty Town Council was held at the North Liberty Community Building.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, and Ben Webb gave the Invocation.  Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.
Will Groves, Jr., Ben Webb, and Gerry Brown, Council Members, and Vicki Kitchen Clerk-Treasurer; were in attendance.  Town Council President Randy Lemert, Vice President Tom England, Town Marshal matt Wilber, and Utilities Manager Skip Davidson was not in attendance.  There were two citizens in attendance.   There was no representation from the press.
	Gerry Brown made a motion to approve the June 7, 2021, Town Council Minutes.  Ben Webb seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.  Ben Webb made a motion to approve the June 21, 2021, Town Council Minutes.  Gerry Brown seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.  The vouchers were approved as presented.  
	There were no comments from the public currently.  
Will Groves, Jr. reported the school traffic issue at Mill and Lafayette Streets has been resolved.  He will provide details at the next meeting. 
Rick Feitz reported they had been working on the fence at 811 s. State St.  Skip Davidson took pictures earlier today and they were emailed to the town council.  He asked about the reference to his address in the May 4, 2021, Minutes.  The town attorney advised him if he did not receive a letter there was not a problem.  
	With no further business before the North Liberty Town Council, Will Groves made a motion to adjourn at 6:07 P.M.  Gerry Brown seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.
Signed:					
_________________________________

Attest:							
_________________________
Vicki L. Kitchen, Clerk-Treasurer
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